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The Governor's Energy Master Plan is currently inadequate to meet the climate emergency. It
must include a moratorium on all new fossil fuel projects. It must also include a realistic plan
for new, high-quality jobs in the green economy. We do not have time to waste and the lack of
milestones to meet these ambitious, science-based targets is unacceptable.

Solutions must be proactive and far reaching. Middle ground solutions are no longer
acceptable. If a moratorium on new fossil fuel projects is not enacted, New Jersey will
become climate wasteland.

Christine Mosquera 

mailto:christine.ann.mosquera@gmail.com
mailto:emp.comments@bpu.nj.gov

